
Parking Lot and Ramp Safety Tips 
Each year, hundreds of groups visit Saint Paul to protest, march and     

demonstrate—and everyone is welcome if they are peaceful. The goal of the 

Saint Paul Police Department is always the same: protect people, property 

and free speech. 

Sometimes, protests and large gatherings of people occur in an around park-

ing lots and ramps, which can cause concerns for people who need to park or 

get to their vehicles.  

Steps you can take to safely park your vehicle: 

 

• Park in well-lit areas 

• Stay aware of your surroundings 

• Limit distractions such as using your cell phone or wearing 

headphones 

• Have your keys ready 

• Keep valuables with you or at home 

• Request a security escort if available 

If you’re in an emergency or need help, please call 911. 

Thank you for helping us keep Saint Paul safe for everyone! 


